1415 Royal York Road

ALL SAINTS' PARISH etz s

Fax (416) 244-6195

February 20", 2019

House Tune Up Inc.
3274 Victoria Street
Oakville, ON

L6L 5R3

Dear Mr. Maciej Falger:

On behalf of All Saints’ Parish, I would like to thank you for the fantastic job you have
done for our church with the installation of the windows and blinds in the Hall and
Rectory.

We are very impressed with the hard work and dedication to the job, which was an
integral part of the successful completion of the project. The detailed planning and the

quality of your products are exceptional.

Congratulations to you and your company and best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

Rev. Andize aba
Pastor



